

Lisa Butler Green, Ph.D., Assistant Principal Peter Mullvain, Ed.D., Assistant Principal

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Picture Day Is Coming!!!

Locust Grove Middle School Thursday, August 16, 2018

School pictures are a cherished keepsake of a special time in your child's life. Make the most of picture day by following these simple tips:

- Advise children to follow the photographer's instructions.
- Have children wear dark, solid colors for best reproduction.
- Haircuts should be at least two weeks old in order to look natural for picture day.
- You will receive a preview of your child's picture approximately two to three weeks after picture day.

Have more questions? Our on-site picture day staff is more than willing to help with any of your questions or concerns or you can contact us at our home office.

For more tips on how to look your best & more, you can go to: **www.bpiphotography.net**

Tifton StudioP.O. Box 267
Tifton, GA 31793
(229) 382-8277
866-363-6936

bpi o

Cumming Studio 100 Amos Drive Cumming, GA 30040 (770) 887-3080